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FULL SERVICE PARTNERSHIP 
 PUBLIC LISTENING SESSION 

 

On October 30, 2024, the California Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) will host 

a public listening session on Full Service Partnership programs under the Behavioral 

Health Services Act.    

 

In March 2024, California voters passed Proposition 1, which includes the Behavioral 

Health Services Act and Behavioral Health Bond. During this session, which is open to 

the public, participants may comment on the guidance DHCS is developing and help 

shape the future of Full Service Partnership services in California. 

 

Wednesday, October 30,2024, from 12 – 1 p.m. 

Advance registration is required. 
REGISTRATION BUTTON 

 

Visit the Behavioral Health Transformation webpage for more information about this 

public listening session and additional resources. Please send your questions about 

Behavioral Health Transformation and/or the public listening sessions to 

BHTinfo@DHCS.ca.gov. 

 

 

 

https://www.mentalhealth.ca.gov/
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/BHT/Pages/FAQ-BHS-Act.aspx
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/BHT/Pages/FAQ-BH-Bond.aspx
https://deloitte.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_mLM-lyTFTMqu-WDUUMmdeA#/registration
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/BHT/Pages/home.aspx
mailto:BHTinfo@DHCS.ca.gov
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